
 Wha� yo� nee� t� know for your firs� lesso�… 
 So you’ve decided you want to take lessons, filled out your registration form, paid your 
 deposit, found a spot on the schedule… now it’s time for your first lesson! I am so excited 
 to have you as a part of Katy’s Music Studio. Here are some things to know: 

 Wha� yo�’l� nee�: 
 ●  a  notebook  that we can use for every lesson - any  size will do, but the composition 

 notebooks are sturdy, a good size, and ideal to use for lessons 
 ●  any  music  you already have if you’ve studied with  another teacher or on your own 

 ○  If you are studying piano or flute and are a beginner, new books have been 
 purchased for the student and will be given on the first or second lesson and 
 added to your tuition invoice. 

 ○  For voice, a great deal of the music we use will be emailed and need to be printed. 
 A binder or large folder will be a good way to bring this music to your lesson and 
 keep it organized. 

 ○  If you are a flute or ukulele student, please always bring your instrument. 
 ●  A tote bag to keep everything together 
 ●  For  voice students  , a device that you can use to record  - a smart phone, laptop, iPod, iPad 

 or handheld digital recorder. This needs to be brought to every lesson. 

 Pleas� remember… 
 -  Park in the gravel area, just past the driveway to the right. Please do not park in the 

 driveway. 
 -  The studio door is at the end of the driveway where the garage door would typically be. 
 -  Restrooms are NOT available for use. Please plan accordingly. 
 -  You may enter the studio without knocking. Please come into the studio no more than 

 FIVE minutes before your lesson is scheduled to start. Katy may be finishing with 
 another student. Your quiet patience is appreciated :-) 

 If you have any questions on the day of your lesson, 
 you can reach Katy by text at 443 520-4218. 


